
Drew Charter School

Senior Academy

Prospective 

parent night 

 

Do you have a rising 9th, 10th,
11th, or 12th grade

student interested in

attending Drew's Senior

Academy?  
 
Come meet with current students

and administrators to learn more

about the Senior Academy!  

 

A general overview on curriculum,

signature programming, school

culture and more will  

be presented. 

December 5th, 2018 

6:00 P.M. 


